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12th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to let you know that Puffins Class will be attending a theatre performance 

of Grandma on the Moon by Belinda Lazenby on Wednesday 12th November 2025 at the Bosvena 

Events Arts Theatre, Bodmin. 

 

This powerful and imaginative production explores the themes of loss, memory and love from a child’s 

perspective. It balances sensitive ideas with warmth, fun and adventure, using movement, music and 

drama to tell the story of Timmy and Poppy as they go in search of their grandma who has recently 

died. The performance aims to support children’s understanding of bereavement while celebrating the 

importance of memories and keeping loved ones alive in our hearts. 

 

Trip details: 

• Date: Wednesday 12th November 2025 

• Venue: Bosvena Events Arts Theatre, Dennison Road, Bodmin, PL31 2JU 

• Performance time: 1:00pm 

• Travel: We will leave school at 11:45am and return at approximately the end of the school 

day (around 3:30pm). Updates will be sent via text if there are any delays. 

• Lunch: Children will need to bring a packed lunch. Those entitled to free school meals will be 

provided with a lunch from school. 

•  

To help cover the cost of tickets and transport, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £12 per 

child. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions, we may have to cancel the trip. 

 

We believe this performance will be a valuable and memorable experience for the children, giving 

them a safe and creative space to think about a subject that touches many lives. 

 

Please complete the online permission form by Monday 6th October. Financial contributions can be 

made in the usual manner using School Money. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/1A0kHKETjH 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mr Matt Davies 

Headteacher 
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